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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.depedcapiz.ph)

Attached is the letter from Rev. Fr. Ferderiz B. Cantiller, C.Ss. R., Provincial
Director, Redemptorist Missionaries Promotions relative to their request to promote
religious vocation with grade 10 and senior high school students under the Schools
Division of Capiz during the months of August to December 2025.

Participation to this activity is voluntary and subject to compliance with DepEd
Order No. 012, s. 2025 titled Multi-Year Implementing Guidelines on the School
Calendar and Activities, DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled Instituting Measures to
Increase Engaged Time-On- Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith, DepEd
Memorandum No. 041, s. 2024 titled Reiteration of the “No Collection Policy” in
Schools, and DepEd Order No. 49, s. 2009 titled Reiterating the Revised Rules and
Regulations on the Teaching of Religion in Public Elementary and Secondary
Schools.

For more information, please contact:

Rev. Fr. Ferderiz B. Cantiller, C.Ss. R.
Redemptorist Vocation Promotions
Provincial Director

Email: redvocprovince@gmail.com
Mobile: 09688992777

Address: Banica, Roxas City

Contact Number: (036) 6518 456/0968-869-5867
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph

Website: http://depedcapiz.ph
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| June 16, 2025
|

DR. ROEL F. BERMEJO, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Schools Division of Capiz

Banica, Roxas City, Philippines

Dear Sir:

Greetings in the Most Holy Redeemer.

The Vocation Team of the Missionary Redemptorist Fathers are grateful for your support in
promoting religious missionary vocations.

In this connection, we are asking a favor from you if you could allow us to promote religious
vocations, with your grade 10 and senior high school students during the months of August to
December. Although we are open to other arrangements, it would be of great help to us if we
can give the vocation talks and administer an IQ exam during our visits to schools under the
division of Capiz. Only one class period is needed, and we can leave the scheduling to your
| discretion.

We would be grateful for your affirmative response. Please feel free to contact me (Fr. Deriz)
at 09688992777 or email at redvocprovince@gmail.com.

| May the Holy Redeemer bless you as you allow yourself to be a cooperator in God’s work of
| calling laborers for his harvest!
:

In St. Alphongus and Our Mother of Perpetual Help,

Y/ @&L
.‘fr. Ferderiz Cantiller, C.Ss.R.

Pfovincial Vocation Director
Redemptorist Missionaries

At the sight of the crowds, his heart was moved with pity for them because they were
troubled and abandoned, like sheep without a shepherd. Then Jesus said to his disciples, “The
harvest is abundant but the laborers are few; so ask the master of the harvest to send out
laborers for his harvest.” [Matthew 9:36-38]
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